
 
 MT. DIABLO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD 
  RESOLUTION 23/24-50 
 
 

In Support of National School Breakfast Week March 4 - 8, 2024 

 

 

WHEREAS, the National School Breakfast Program was made permanent by Congress in 
1975 after being piloted in high need schools beginning in 1966; and  

WHEREAS, research has indicated that students who eat breakfast have better attention and 
memory and reduced absenteeism; and 

WHEREAS, March 4-8, 2024 is designated as National School Breakfast Week; and 

WHEREAS, California became the first state in the nation to adopt universal school 
meals during the 2022-23 school year, so that all Mt. Diablo Unified School District 
students are able to participate in the school breakfast program at no cost; and 

WHEREAS, Mt. Diablo Unified School District serves over 7,000 breakfasts daily 
and almost 1,300,000 breakfasts annually; and 

WHEREAS, the Mt. Diablo Unified School District Board of Education continues to 
recognize and takes great pleasure in commending the Food Service team members who 
accept and meet the daily challenge of providing school breakfasts to our students;  

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Mt. Diablo Unified School District Board 
of Education celebrates National School Breakfast Week from March 4-8, 2024. 

 
 
 
 

 
AYES:          NOES:           ABSENCES:           ABSTENTIONS : 

 
      

Erin McFerrin, Board President   Linda Mayo, Board Vice President 



      

Cherise Khaund, Board Member   Debra Mason, Board Member 

      

Keisha Nzewi, Board Member   Dr. Adam Clark, Superintendent 

  
 
 

 
Resolution 23/24-50 

Adopted at the meeting of the MDUSD Governing Board of Education on 2/21/24 

 
 


